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February 11, 1994 

Dear Bob and Elizabeth, 

I don't know about you, but I'm still recovering from last week's 
birthday celebration in Washington. You'd be exhausted too if you 
had to blow out all those candles on the cake! 

How can I ever thank you for all your efforts in making the evening 
a resounding success. "Thank you" seems rather inadequate when 
attempting to express my heartfelt gratitude. 

It was a perfect evening from start to finish and you were two of the 
individuals who made it so. I understand a great deal of money was 
raised for the Republican Party, which is truly the greatest birthday 
gift of all. 

The memories of that evening will remain with me always. Thank 
you, again, for your presence that evening and for your years of 
friendship. Turning 83 will forever remain one of the highlights of 
my life. 

Sincerely,~ 

The Honorable and Mrs. Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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